
 

 
 

Policy Termination Notice                                                            Date: 31 July 2024 

 

Dear Policyholder, 

Subject: Notice of Cancellation of Insurance Policy 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, unfortunately, African 

Unity Life Ltd has made the strategic decision to cancel the Zisekele group underwriting for 

your policy effective 31 August 2024.  

Consequently, your current insurance coverage will no longer be provided beyond 31 August 

2024. 

We understand that this news may be unexpected and apologize for any inconvenience this 

may cause. To facilitate a smooth transition, we recommend that you begin exploring 

alternative insurance providers as soon as possible that would suit your needs. 

You should look for new cover that can continue from 1 September 2024 for yourself. 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding in this matter and regret any disruption this 

may cause to your insurance arrangements.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

For any further information please contact African Unity Life Client Service Consultant 

T: +27 (0) 861 234 555  -  F: +27 (0) 21 180 4725  -  www.africanunitylife.co.za  

 

Warm regards, 

Setu Skenjana 

 

 

African Unity Life Ltd. (2003/016142/06) is a licensed life insurer and an authorised Financial 

Services Provider - FSP 8447 

http://www.africanunitylife.co.za/

